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[bookmark: _GoBack]The 25 February 2020 meeting of the Finance Panel is the final meeting prior to the commencement of the new civic year. The Scrutiny Committee will decide on its work plan, including those things to be dealt with at Finance Panel. However, to ensure officers are given sufficient notice to prepare reports it is suggested that those reports required for the meeting of 30 June 2020 are agreed now.

The following report has been suggested:

· Assessing the Council’s options for borrowing, including the strengths and weaknesses of the  PWLB, social impact bonds, municipal bonds or establishing the Council’s own bond. 

The Panel is asked to consider if any additional reports are to be requested at this point.
